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Federal government employees have long been prohibited from accepting payment for private speaking and consulting work. A House subcomittee is considering relaxing the ban. U.S. Rep. Connie Morella, D‑Md., spoke at the subcommittee hearing yesterday. On her left is Mark Roth of the American Federation of Government Employees, who testified that the prohibition is an unfair burden on government employees who wish to make extra money from speaking and consulting on topics that have nothing to do with their government positions.

